
 

 

March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student 
 
Re: Revision Schedule 10 to 1 and Easter Revision 
 
This letter outlines key information and support for those students who are entered for Level 3 
qualifications in the Summer 2023 Examination Series.   

The confirmed timetable for the Summer Examination Series can be viewed on the website here. Prior to 
making plans for the Summer break, please be aware this year there are three National Contingency dates; 
the afternoons of Thursday 8 and 15 June and the whole day on Wednesday 28 June 2023. Students should 
remain available up to and including this date.  A Level and Level 3 results will be published on Thursday  
17 August 2023.  Further details of results days will be shared in due course.  
 
I would like to remind you that PPEs (Pre Public Exams) take place from 6 March (next Monday) through to 
the 14 March. The content of the PPEs was shared in a previous letter. During the PPE week, 6 to 13 March 
inclusive,  students are not expected to attend their lessons and they should use the week as study leave 
unless they take a vocational subject or subject not listed on the PPE schedule ( e.g. Art) in which case they 
must check with their Teachers. 
 
Accompanying this letter, you will find a 10 to 1 guide and an Easter revision booklet.  The 10 to 1 guide 
has been written by each subject, for the weeks between now and the start of the 2023 examination series 
on Monday 15 May.  This will signpost students to the suggested topics and/or activities to best prepare 
them for their examinations in the Summer.    

The Easter revision sessions are offered to supplement the revision schedules which will take place in 
school.   The programme is primarily aimed at Year 13 students, although a few sessions are offered to 
Year 12 for vocational courses with upcoming exams and assessments. 
 
If your son/daughter is interested in any of these sessions then you will need to book on the booking system 
https://kingsofwessexacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk no later than Friday 17 March 2023. When 
logging into the booking system you will be required to use your Firefly login.  
 
Places are limited and will be first come first served. Booking will open at 9am Saturday 4 March. We 
appreciate that some subjects are on the same day and, therefore, students will need to prioritise. Please 
note if a session is running all day, due to the content of the day, you will need to attend the full day. You 
cannot mix it with another session which is running for part of the same day.  
 
There is a small charge towards the costs of the sessions to cover the cost of resources which will be 
provided. This charge will be £5 per half day. Payment will need to be made via ParentPay by Friday  
24 March 2023 in order for places to be secure. Places will not be secure until full payment for all 
bookings is received. 

https://www.kowessex.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Exam-Timetable-Summer-2023.pdf
https://kingsofwessexacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


 

 

 
Students attending Holiday Revision sessions will need to make their own arrangements for transport and 
lunch. They will be able to leave site during the lunch break. The Academy Code of Conduct will apply as 
normal. 
 
All students with PPEs (pre public examinations) in the coming school weeks will have received a briefing 
in Tutor time this week. Students have had their individual timetables sent to their school email address, 
alongside receiving a paper copy from their Tutor.  

As students continue their preparations, I thank you in anticipation of your continued support.  If you have 
any further questions, please contact me via the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Miss R Hopwood 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


